

CHRISTIAN BROTHERS

High School

4315 SACRAMENTO BOULEVARD (916) 452-2876 SACRAMENTO, CA 95820

April 7, 1987

Dear Parents, LaSalle Club Members and CBS Supporters:

PACK YOUR BAGS! We are going to send you to Hawaii, Carmel, Silverado or Harrah's Reno, courtesy of LaSalle Club's Vacation Excursions.

Before you can leave, we all have to pitch in and promote the enclosed raffle tickets.

WHY SHOULD YOU HELP????

The LaSalle Club is a booster organization to support the athletic and physical education programs at Christian Brothers High School. Each year we raise approximately \$30,000 to purchase equipment and give other financial support to the athletic and P.E. programs. Our fundraising is necessary in order to keep tuition costs as low as possible. We need your help.

This will be the LaSalle Club's last fundraiser of the year and we need over \$20,000 to meet our commitment to the school.

If each parent and student sells the requested amount of Raffle Tickets, we can continue providing first rate athletic and P.E. programs for our boys. Otherwise, budget cuts will have to be made in September which could compromise these programs.

Please commit yourself to handling the enclosed two books (12 tickets per book). Students will be given one additional book for their participation.

In addition to the four main travel prizes, other prizes will be given away. Separate prizes will be given to students for their effort. If they meet their goal, the entire student body will receive extra incentives. Your sales will be credited to your son by completing and returning the student credit form no later than May 1st.

As you can see, this is a team effort and we all must be involved for a successful drive. WE NEED YOUR HELP. All proceeds benefit the students. Please discuss this with your son and encourage him to do his part.

Thank you for your consideration.

George Radovich

George Radovich

President

LaSalle Club

Chairman

LaSalle Club Raffle